
Printed on: 15/02/2018 09:10:03

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

flat 1

Tudor mansions

114 chetwynd road

London

NW5 1DD

14/02/2018  20:40:522017/6743/P OBJ Matthew Bourne I object to the scheme for the following reasons.

1. The proposed studio at the bottom of the garden will impact the health of two trees as the 

foundations will be within the root protection zones of these 2 important trees that are in our 

gardens and provide privacy for our bedroom .

2. These trees from part of a unique wildlife corridor that runs the length of chetwynd road 

3. The application  references two schemes by David Mikhail and Alison Brooks as being 

similar, both these , by highly respected multiple award winning architectural practices are 

not comparable to this extension! (Note the Alison Brooks extension won RIBA national 

award and was shortlisted for Michael Manser medal)

3.The  Rockpanel cladding they are suggesting is inappropriate to the setting  and 

surrounding buildings

4. The height of the proposed studio is not appropriate for the surrounding gardens and will 

be very conspicuous 

Kind regards

Matthew Bourne
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